
 

6 December 2023 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

RESUMPTION OF OPERATIONS AT CO-O MINE SITE 
Further to the market update of 4 December 2023, Ten Sixty Four Limited (Subject to Deed 
of Company Arrangement; the “Company”), has been informed by Philippines operating 
company Philsaga Mining Corporation (“Philsaga”), that operations at the Co-O Minesite 
have today resumed in those areas of the minesite and the associated infrastructure 
having been declared safe.   

Operations at the gold mill operated by Mindanao Mineral Processing & Refining 
Corporation (MMPRC; 80% owned by the Company) have also resumed. 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Deed Administrators and Board 
of Ten Sixty Four (Subject to Deed of Company Arrangement). 
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